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District 21 – Central Coast

The raising of the flags  
heralds the start of a new 
patrolling season.
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The perfect backdrop – a pod of some thirty 
dolphins frolicking in the surf – Wamberal Surf 
Life Saving Club was the venue for the SLS 
Central Coast ‘Raising of the Flags’ ceremony.  

Another season has begun and Freemasons on the Central 
Coast are extremely proud to be able to support this vital 
and vibrant organisation for another year. 
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Usually the ceremony is held over the weekend but, due to COVID-19 restrictions, 
it was held on Thursday 24 September with this event posted on YouTube on 
Saturday 26 September.

Mr Stuart Harvey, President of Surf Life Saving – Central Coast, 
told the small gathering of invited guests that the year ahead 
would be challenging especially as the health regulations 
concerning COVID-19 could change at any time and he thanked 
the sponsors for their continuing support. 

In the interests of personal safety, there would be no mouth-
to-mouth resuscitation and, for overall safety, all persons would 
be required to be the length of their towel apart except family 
groups.  

With the changes outlined above concerning personal safety, 
emphasis would be placed on swimmers to swim between the 
flags. He then invited the Mayor of the Central Coast Council, 
Ms Lisa Matthews to open the 2020/21 patrolling season on the 
Central Coast.
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Reproduction of any photograph shown in this media release is allowed, for 
editorial purposes only. For any other usage, permission must be approved, in 
writing, from the copyright owner. 

Hi-resolution versions of all photographs shown in this Media Release can be 
downloaded by following the link below:

• 11Oct20_SLSCC_Flags
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